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Ho Chi Minh City - June 4th, 2021

To whom it may concern,

Viet Flight Training hereafter referred as "VFT" and the Australian Airlines Pilot Academy hereafter
referred as "AAPA" became partners in December 2015. Since April 2016, VFT has sent a total of 62
students to AAPA for their flight training. To this date, 44 students have graduated, 25 of which
completed their training within 13 months.

Most ofthe VFT students graduated from AAPA have already become Airline Pilots Vietnam Airlines,
Pacific Airlines, Vietjet Air and Bamboo Airways.

We are pleased to say that MPA has always endeavored to set and maintain a proper training
standard, accelerate the trainee progress whenever it was needed and improve the facilities to ensure
that all students receive equal attention in every aspect of their training.

Finally, AAPA training program not only meets the requirements of Civil Aviation Safety Authority
(CASA) but also prepares the future Professional Pilots for Airlines operations. Most of VFT students
who graduated from AAPA have profound knowledge, fair handling skills as well as an adapted
professional mindset, all pre-requisite for the Multi-Crew Cooperation (MCC) training conducted in

VFT upon their return.

Sincerely yours,

Trudng Phi C6ng BayVi6t - Viet Flight Training
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